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Emne: Institute of AI Legislators Network 

 

Dear colleagues – 

 

Thank you once again for expressing an interest in the international delegation being organised by the 

IŶstitute of AI here iŶ the UK, oŶ the topiĐ of the regulatioŶ of artifiĐial iŶtelligeŶĐe. I’ŵ delighted that we 

Ŷoǁ haǀe eǆpressioŶs of iŶterest froŵ 30 ĐouŶtries aĐross all regioŶs of the ǁorld aŶd ǁe’re ĐurreŶtlǇ 
signing partnership agreements with the OECD and the World Economic Forum. 

 

The team are still working with philanthropic donors and sponsoring businesses to ensure we can fly you to 

the UK for our conference in 2020, but in the meantime I will be setting up an AI Legislators WhatsApp 

group (ǁhiĐh has ǁorked ǁell for a siŵilar gloďal teaŵ I’ŵ part of through the CoŵŵoŶǁealth oŶ taĐkliŶg 
modern slavery).  

 

If you would like to be added to our AI legislators WhatsApp group, please can you reply to this e-mail 

with your mobile telephone number.  

 

IŶ additioŶ, I’ŵ Ŷoǁ lookiŶg for regioŶal ĐhaŵpioŶs to joiŶ the IŶstitute’s AdǀisorǇ Board. If Ǉou’d ďe 
interested in being an advocate for the Institute of AI in your part of the world, then please do let me know 

by reply to this e-mail too.  

 

Thanks in advance and all the best 

 

Darren 

 

Darren Jones MP 

Member of Parliament, Bristol North West 

Executive Chairman, Institute of AI 

Your Voice in Parliament. Your Champion in Bristol. 

www.darren-jones.co.uk | fb.com/darrenjonesmp | @darrenpjones 

Sign up to my newsletter here 

 

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received 

it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, 
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